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Present at the July 13th, 2016 Autumn Festival Committee regular meeting were:  
Mary Alfarano, Sue Dessner, Board of Supervisors Liaison Robert Birch and 
Candyce Chimera, Officer Rob Johnson, Athletics and Recreation Coordinator 
Matt Reimel and Recreation Director Floyd Shaffer. 
 
Call to Order 
Mary Alfarano called the meeting to order at 5:28pm. 

 
Public Comment 
None 

 
Old Business 
Matt presented the contract for the Beg, Borrow and Steel Band. The committee 
discussed and decided to move forward with them as our main band for the 
event. We also discussed having the Band “11” open for the main band. Mary will 
be in touch with “11” to confirm their participation. 
 
New Business 
After 15 years of service, Ruth Hardin has resigned from the committee. She will 
be honored at the event this fall. 
 
Officer Rob Johnson has paperwork put in for the Bethlehem Township Horses 
and is still waiting to hear from them. Rob is also getting in touch with the 
Revolutionary War reenactors to see if they are available the day of the event. 
 
Mary will secure the last food vendor, who will be serving barbeque and sausage. 
 
The committee discussed newer businesses in the area. Matt will reach out to 
the following: Wegmand’s BJ’s, Kirklands, World Market, Buy Buy Baby and 
Wawa. 
 
Other Business 
Matt reported the numbers of sponsors, vendors and food vendors to this point. 
 
Adjourn 
The meeting adjourned at 5:52pm. 
 
 
The committee will meet Wednesday August 10th at 5:30pm at the Community 
and Recreation Center. 


